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Phone: 01590 675 350 Duty Officer Phone: 07785 521 842 

Contact us on: Southlands.Admin@cambiangroup.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/cambiangroup 

Letter from SLT 

Dear parents and carers 
It has been lovely to share with you all the outcomes from our recent Ofsted inspection 
in Education, where the inspectors judged the school to be Outstanding in all areas. 
We trust that you will have received the letter that was sent out earlier in the week, 
alongside of the full report. If for any reason you have not received this, please contact 
us on southlands.admin@cambiangroup.com and we will ensure that this is 
forwarded to you. 
 

* Kindness * Respect * Resilience * Safety Cherish 
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.      
All of the children has also received a letter which they will be bringing home with 
them today and will be displayed in tutor rooms. 
Thank you all for your support for Southlands school and being part of our school 
community. 
 
Options Afternoon 
It was great to see parents and students together for our Options presentation this 
afternoon. We will be sending out the slides to support the year 9’s in their decision-
making. Should you have any further questions, please contact us on 
southlands.admin@cambiangroup.com, and your email will be forwarded to the 
relevant person to respond to your query. 
 
Celebration Assembly  
It was great this morning to celebrate with the children their achievements over the 
last week. Many received postcards and these were presented along with the Head 
of Education Award, which is presented to a student who is recognised for the way 
in which they demonstrate our school values of Resilience, Kindness, Respect, Cherish 
and Safety.  
 
Red Nose Day 
On Friday March 21st we will be celebrating Red Nose Day. Please see the poster 
enclosed in this newsletter for further information.  
 
Parent Council 
We look forward to welcoming parents and carers to Southlands for the parent 
council meeting on 27th March. The council meeting will be proceeded by the ICT 
curriculum workshop which starts at 1:30. 
 
Reminder – Please let us know if you have any views or feedback you would like to 
share in relation to the Weekly Feedback, as we are reviewing this. You should have 
received an email about this last week. If for any reason you need another copy of 
the email sent to you please contact us on Southlands.admin@cambiangroup.com.  
 
This week has continued to be a clear focus on teaching and learning. The senior 
team have enjoyed going into lessons as part of monitoring processes. 
 
We continue to work to develop and enhance our provision at Southlands. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. Wishing you a very lovely weekend. 
From the Southlands Team 

Letter from SLT Continued 
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Outdoor Learning - Primary 
For outdoor learning this week, Primary 1 and 2 went geocaching. The children enjoyed 
following the directions to each geocache site and loved searching for the hidden 
items. We then went down onto the beach to enjoy the sunshine and search the stones; 
H found a fossil!  
 

Upper Phase Group - Hats 
Upper Phase Nurture Group have been 

working for a long time on making 

these lovely woollen hats. They are 

going to be gifting them all to 

Southampton Hospital’s Premature 

Baby ward, to help keep newborns 

comfortable. A very generous gift, and 

they will continue to make more over 

the coming months. 



  

Animal Care Trip 

On Tuesday this week our Animal care 

group went to Liberty’s Owl, Raptor & Reptile 

Centre. We had a walk around the centre 

looking at the different types of Owls and 

birds of prey they have and were even lucky 

enough to be able to see a bird show. A 

couple of our students were brave enough 

to sit on the front row! We learnt lots of 

interesting facts about the birds and even 

some of the snakes and Spiders too.  

 

Coach House - Dinner 

On Monday 10th Coach House had a sushi 

night, where TRT helped staff in making it and 

learned how to prepare this delicious 

Japanese dish. 



  

Setthorns Dinner 
This week is was the turn of our 

Registered Manager, Jack 

Murphy, to join Setthorns home 

for their dinner.  

 

They had a delicious sticky 

chicken, with rice and broccoli, 

followed up with Boodles 

Orange Fool (which I had to look 

up, picture below from google).  

Boodles Orange Fool is a 

specialty at the Boodle's Club in 

London, that's similar to a trifle, 

featuring a sponge cake base 

layered with a creamy, orange-

flavoured mixture.  

After dinner Jack was challenged 

many games of Connect 4. 

 

I think we can tell from the pictures 

who might have won each round! 





  

Comic Relief 

! 

This year is 40 Years of Comic 

The care team are 

holding a cake sale 
Date: 21st March  

Location: Common Room  

Time: Second half of lunchtime 12:45- 13:15 

If you would like to contribute to the cake sale or help, please let us 

know  

 



   

Upcoming Exams Timetable 

! 



Southlands School Term Dates 24 - 25 



  



  

Safeguarding Poster - 

Care 



 

Safeguarding Poster - 

Education 


